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On behalf of the management and staff of

the Pharmacy Council of Nigeria, I

welcome you into this Month of March.

As most of us are aware,  the month of

February was a very busy and eventful

one for Pharmacy Council of Nigeria in

particular and Nigeria in general. 

I use this opportunity to commend all 

colleagues who have completed their 

2025 licensure processes. Licenses are

already being issued at the Registry and

collected at our various states and zonal

offices.

 I would however implore all colleagues who are yet to complete the process of both

personal and premises registration to please do so without further delay. Be

reminded that fines for late registration/ renewal of licenses would apply after the

March 31 deadline. 

The inauguration of the 24th President of the Pharmaceutical Society of Nigeria,

Pharm Ayuba Tanko Ibrahim FPSN and the investiture of 145 deserving

Pharmacists as fellows of the PSN which happened on the 28th of February at Abuja

Continental Hotel was a huge success. At the PCN, we continue to wish the President

a very successful tenure as we also congratulate the new fellows of the society
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On the 5th of February, 2025 senior colleagues of the Pharmacy

Department of the National Hospital, Abuja led by the new head of

Pharmacy department, Pharm Adesola Clara, paid a courtesy visit to

the Registrar of the Pharmacy Council of Nigeria. 

As we enter this month of March which promises to be one filled with God’s goodness and infinite

mercies as the Muslim Colleagues observe the holy month of Ramadan and Christian Colleagues

observe the lenten season, I pray God answers all our prayers and grants us our hearts desires

according to his will for all stakeholders in the Pharmaceutical industry as individuals, corporate

organisations, associations and the industry as a whole

COURTESY CALL


